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Lots of volunteers showed up to 
assist with the roof repair. Some 
of the steel was lifted and repairs 
made underneath. The eaves 
trough on the one side was re-
installed to help with drainage away 
from the building.

A large bird nest was removed 
from under the side at the front 
entrance. Hopefully these repairs 
will help stop the leak but if there is 
an ice build up we will need to look 
at heater wire or another option.  

The Clubhouse is off Old Oliphant Road on Northacres road and off County Road 13 in Wiarton. 
Next meeting, November 28th, 2019 at 7:30 p.m.  Your participation is welcome and anticipated.  For inquiries e-mail 
bpsportsmen@gmail.com  or mail to P.O. Box 548, Wiarton, Ontario N0H 2T0

Fur, Fins  
Feathers

and

November 2019

Club Roof Repairs Complete
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Archery Club held its 2nd Annual 3-D Tournament
On October 5th the Archery Club held its 2nd Annual 3-D 
Tournament followed by a Pot Luck in the evening. In all we had 37 
people in attendance. Everyone had a great time doing the course 
and socializing afterwards. Grandparents, Aunts and Uncles were 
there.

We had two guest shooters come try it out.  A great variety of food 
and lots of it for supper. All the participants received a certificate 
and we had 6 medallions handed out in the different categories.

Kennedy Jones won the Sportsmanship Award. Kennedy is great 
and encouraging the new kids and keeping up spirits of all.  Jane 
Thibodeau presented Kennedy with her award. Jane has won many 
a  trophy herself for archery.
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Kyleigh Dickinson won the Safety Awareness Award. Kyleigh was 
presented with a plaque by Al Hunter Director of Archery as well she 
received a Gift Certificate to attend the Youth 22 shoot in 2020.

Winners of the glass turkeys were Charlie Thibodeau and Don Kramer.
 
 
General news for archery
We have moved into our winter home at Home Hardware Design Center. 
We are open on the 1st and 3rd Tuesday evenings from 6 to 8 for Open 
Shoot. Anyone can come at anytime and shoot as long as they like. After 
8 is adults only.

Archery cake made by Lexi Hewton for archery tournament
Lexi is 11 years old. Great job
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Kyleigh Dickason was presented with the Safety 
Awareness Award by Al Hunter Director of Archery 
as well she received a Gift Certificate to attend the 
Youth 22 shoot in 2020.

Jane Thibodeau presenting Kennedy Jones with 
Sportsmanship Award.

Program runs Tuesdays at BPSA. Youth practice 6-7 pm adults 
practice 7-9 pm. Starting Oct 22nd. the fall/winter program 
will be the 1st and 3rd Tuesday upstairs of the Home Hardware 
Design Centre. You can contact Donna and Paul Maginnis at 
bpsaarchery@gmail.com for details and location.

Archery

Handgun Club: 
Shoot Monday and 
Wednesday 7:00pm and 
Wednesday afternoon at 
1:00pm.
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Equipment that plays a major role in the Bruce Peninsula 
Sportsmen’s Association (BPSA) fish stocking program has 
had a facelift. The tank trailer that hauls fish to various 
stocking sites had a makeover.  It was sand blasted, had a 
fresh paint job, and now boasts new decals promoting our 
fish stocking. BPSA members Murray Garniss, Gord Smith, 
Stan Mc Neil, Wayne Musselman, Ken Barrett, and Mike 
Smith and were responsible for most of the trailer work.

John deJong, BPSA member and owner of Johnny Tint, 
Graphics & Design of Owen Sound did the decal vinyl 
graphics work. BPSA Fish Hatchery manager Al Sutter said 
about the new graphics “they look awesome, and thanks 
to BPSA member Mike Smith for taking care of organizing 
this project and to John from Johnny Tint for donating and 
installing the eye catching weather-proof decals. The trailer 
looks brand new with the fresh paint and graphics.“  

With the new decals you will not miss this trailer as it 
transports hatchery raised fish for stocking in Georgian Bay.

For decades this trailer has played a major role in BPSA’s 
respected fish stocking program. Since the sixties BPSA has 
planted more than 4-million trout and salmon in Georgian 
Bay waters. In the near future our freshly revitalized trailer 
will play big role in planting loads of rainbow trout at Barrow 
Bay and Gleason Brook.

When you see our trailer on the road, you will be assured 
that positive things are happening that will benefit our 
recreational fishery.

Johnny Tint has provided top quality, professional and 
friendly service in the Owen Sound area since 1998. His 
automotive tinting experience dates back to 1991.
Thanks John and your staff.

By Stu Paterson

Facelift for Fish Stocking Trailer

Jerry Beaver and Ray Marklevits prepping fish for 
stocking
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DIY Holiday Wreath 
Wreath making evening @ BPSA Friday November 

29th at 7:00 pm. 

Enjoy 
an evening of creating your own 
holiday wreath.  Choose a frame of either wire, 
grapevine,  or birch disc’s and decorate it with spruce & cedar boughs, 
pine and spruce cones.   Limited ribbon and decorations provided. To 
sign up, contact Karen 519.378.3339 - kvn_ca@yahoo.com $15.00 per 
wreath.  All proceeds go to the Bruce Peninsula Sportsmen’s Assn.


